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Snow Pond Music Festival and New England Music Camp Announce
Diversity, Equity, and Inclusion Coordinator and Associate Camp Director

The Snow Pond Musical Festival and New England Music Camp, in residence at Snow Pond Center for the Arts, are
thrilled to announce the addition of Thea Hollman as the new Diversity, Equity and Inclusion Coordinator for the Snow
Pond Music Festival and Associate Camp Director of New England Music Camp.

Born and raised in Maine, Thea Hollman has had a connection with NEMC since 2017 when she began working as

a counselor. She graduated from Ithaca College with a B.M. in Music Education in 2019. Thea brings experience in
music education, nonprofit development, summer camp leadership, and DEl organizing. They are passionate about
creating equitable policies, spaces, and training for the purpose of providing all young people with the opportunity to
experience the magic of camp.

“We could not be more excited to have Thea back with us at SPMF and NEMC,” said Matthew Wiggin, Managing
Director of the Snow Pond Music Festival and Camp Direct at NEMC. "While meeting with Thea over the summer, it
became clear that their breadth of experience, especially here in Maine, is instrumental to the success of what we
are trying to accomplish here at Snow Pond. Their work already in their first few weeks has proven we have made a
tremendous addition to our team.”

Thea lives in Biddeford, Maine and holds a 200-hour yoga teacher certification; she is an active teacher and student.
When not at work or at the yoga studio, they enjoy running, backpacking, climbing, and making music.

Welcome "back” to the Snow Pond family Thea!

For more information on the Snow Pond Music Festival and NEMC
please visit us at www.snowpond.org or 844-476-6976.
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